
 

NATIONAL COUNCIL FOR CONSTRUCTION 

2025 CONTRACTOR RENEWAL NOTICE 
 
This serves to inform all contractors and members of the general public that the 

contractor registration renewal exercise for 2025 commences on 1st October, 2024.  

 

Contractors intending to renew their registrations are advised to submit their applications 

directly to National Council for Construction. This can be done physically through our 

regional offices in Kitwe, Choma and Lusaka.  

 

Contractors are further advised that all payments i.e. Application, Processing and Annual 

Registration Fees must be paid directly to National Council for Construction via the 

following accounts: 

 

Absa Zambia PLC 

Longacres Branch 

Account No: 17-5121854 

Swift code: BARCZMLXXXX 

Atlas Mara Zambia 

Lusaka Corporate Branch 

Account No: 0010300544005 

Swift code: ZFBAZMLU 

 

First National Bank 

Commercial Branch 

Account No: 0062668217998 

Swift code: FIRNZMLX 

Zambia Industrial Commercial Bank 

Lusaka Business Centre Branch 

Account No: 1010036463174 

Swift code: ZICBZMLU 

 

 

You may also obtain a soft copy of the application form from our website on 

www.ncc.org.zm or you may make a request for forms via WhatsApp on +260 966 746097. 

 

Please note that all renewal applications submitted after 31st January 2025 will attract 

penalties as stipulated on the form. 

 

 

Prof. Paul L. K. Makasa 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

http://www.ncc.org.zm/

